
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget for the ensuing year 2022 has been submitted to 
the Directors of the Lower South Platte Water Conservancy District.  A copy of such proposed 
budget has been filed at the office of the Lower South Platte Water Conservancy District where 
same is open for public inspection.  That such proposed budget will be considered at the 
regular meeting of the Board of Directors, to be held at 100 Broadway Plaza Suite 12, Sterling, 
Colorado, on November 9, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Any interested elector within the Lower South Platte Water Conservancy District may inspect 
the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final 
adoption of the budget. 
 
Dated: October 14, 2021 
 

Lower South Platte Water  
Conservancy District 

 
By:  Joe Frank, General Manager 

 
 
Publication:  
Sterling Journal Advocate 
Fort Morgan Times 
Julesburg Advocate  


